June2 2 , 2021

Brenna Murphy McGee
City Hall

536 Dwight Street
Room 2

Holyoke, MA 01040

Re: Notice of Community Outreach Meeting for Marijuana Establishment
Dear Ms. McGee:

I am writing this letter to notify you that a Community Outreach Meeting for our proposed
Marijuana Establishment is scheduled for 5 p.m. July 9th, 2021 at 1 Cabot Street, Holyoke, MA
01040. Riverside Paper Cultivation, LLC is the name of the proposed Tier 8 Cultivation company.

We will be hosting a public question and answer session at 1 Cabot Street, Holyoke, MA 01040.
There will be an opportunity for the public to ask questions.

We are grateful for your support and the support we have been receiving from the City of
Holyoke, and I am happy to answer any additional questions. I can be reached at 508-203-1435

Kindest regards,
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Edmund McNamara
Chief of Staff
Riverside Paper Cultivation, LLC
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